

October 12, 2021

Shirley Emerson Planner City of Mansfield Planning and Zoning Department 1200 E. Broad St Mansfield, TX 76063

RE: SUP#21-006 AVIS BUDGET

VIA EMAIL TO: Shirley.emreson@mansfieldtexas.gov

Dear Ms. Emerson:

Per our discussion, please cancel the subject SUP. We are working with the Landlord of the shopping center and will provide an updated application/submission soon. I appreciate that you will not require any additional/new application fees as the fees already paid will be applied to the new submission.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey W. Wagner

Area Development Manager